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The Honorable Pete DeGraaf, Chairperson 

House General Government Budget Committee 

Statehouse, Room 459-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative DeGraaf: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2507 by House General Government Budget 

Committee 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2507 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2507 would repeal the Workforce Development Loan Program Act.  Loans under this 

Program were to be funded with unspent Work Investment Act funds in the Department of 

Commerce and Temporary Assistance for Needy Families funds.  Those funds are no longer 

available. 

 

 The passage of HB 2507 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Kelly Oliver, Regents 


